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	“You make precious milestones like this possible to those who may have found it difficult to get there alone!” - Steven, 
a young person we supported this year

It’s hard to believe we’re nearly done with 2023. It’s been a busy time for us and we’re incredibly proud to have helped more than 20 people like Steven this year - as well as a theatre and a school. That’s a huge 50% increase in support for struggling young ambitious people.

What we do is only possible because of your support, so a huge thank you to everyone reading this for your time and contributions. You’re helping make a huge difference to the young people who ask for our help, empowering them to continue their journey. 


		Support us this year

	




	

Our 2024 Challenge for you: 
Phone-a-friend
We’ll be continuing our work in 2024 and so appreciate your continued generosity. Could you convince a friend to support our work? Whether through bake sales, 5k runs, sponsored walks, half-marathons (or whole ones!) or even clothes swaps, your continued support and that of your network would mean the world to us. Some companies match fund donations, which can make a huge difference. We’re always happy to tell people our story, so get in touch if we can help you spread the word. 

100% of the funds raised go directly to young people, all other costs are covered privately or by people giving their time and skills free of charge. If you would like to raise money for us by any sponsored event please get in touch at enquiries@tymf.co.uk

		




	Our partnership with Wānaka Primary School
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	Wānaka was a very special place for Yolanda, so we were keen to stay connected to the area and developed a partnership with a local primary school. A word below from their deputy headteacher:

“Your very kind donation has supported 10 children this year. The Trust helped families who were unable to afford the cost of the programme this year as well as three families who had lost a parent recently. We were very lucky in 2023 all 5 days the sun shone and weather was calm, the only hinderance was the amount of snow we had this year! “

From the one of the parents: “I would like to say a huge thank you to the Trust for the amazing experience you enabled my daughter and son to experience this season at Cardrona. Those memories they will cherish forever and it has helped build their skills and passion for skiing…”

		




	A word from our beneficiaries…

										[image: ]



		[image: ]




























	Adam says…
“I am very grateful for the personal support grant from the Yolanda Moore Foundation which has allowed me to volunteer with the St Helena National Trust on St Helena in the South Atlantic. My time on island so far has enabled me to be involved with a range of conservation projects and gain new practical skills. I have been able to work with a number of endemic and endangered species that will boost my future career as a conservationist in such a competitive field. Having the chance to live on one of the most remote islands in the world is such a unique experience and it has opened up so many new opportunities. The Yolanda Moore Foundation has been a huge support, so thank you for your help!”
_______________________________________________________________________________

	

							Mohammed says…
I wanted to say a big thank you for the grant you gave me for my education. It really helped me get important college stuff, especially a tablet for my assignments, books, and notebooks. 
 
Your organisation's dedication to education has had a big impact on my education journey. You gave me the tools I needed to do well. The tablet is helping me to do my assignments and also let me use online resources, making my learning better. 
 
I'm really thankful for the help TYMF gave me. I want you to know that your support for my education means a lot. Because of your kindness, I can do better in my studies, and I'm committed to making the most of this chance. Thanks again for believing in me and helping with my education. 
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		Campbell says…
"The funding from the Yolanda Moore Foundation is allowing me to continue to pursue my skiing goals. The money I have been giving will go towards my Northern Hemisphere Skier Cross Europa Cup entries and travel costs involved, it will take a lot of pressure off me and I can now focus more on my training. This coming January I will be travelling to Korea to represent New Zealand in the Winter Youth Olympics and I hope to inspire other young Kiwis from Otago to pursue their dreams by myself attending the games."



















							Kat says…
I am beyond grateful for your support and generosity through the personal development fund that has allowed me to pursue and actualise a research trip to Colombia where I will be focusing on research that will hopefully result in improving the rate of preterm birth and infant mortality in Colombia alongside allowing us to better understand the healthcare system in comparison to that of the UK. Not only will this experience be a once in a lifetime opportunity to meet like-minded doctors and young people, it will also hopefully put me in a position to be able to put a pathway in place, providing help for mothers in terms of educating the community about the impact of different social factors during pregnancy and the risks that come along with them. This will no doubt take a lot of collaboration and time to achieve to a high standard but hopefully this project can be a step in the right direction. None of this would have been possible without your help and for that I will always feel incredibly lucky and appreciative. "
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							Join us on two wheels!

Dorset 55 mile Charity Bike Ride 2024
This will be the fifth annual Dorset bike ride to raise funds for The Yolanda Moore Foundation.

A huge thank you to everyone who took part in 2023, raising nearly £3,500!

Please email us if you want to join in next year on Saturday 28th September 2024 enquiries@tymf.co.uk

The ride starts at Sandbanks and travels over some beautiful countryside  on the Isle of Purbeck. Great company, a challenging course and a chance to help young people by raising money through sponsorship.


		Have a fundraising idea? Share it with us!

	






		[image: ]



















		




					[image: Facebook icon]
	[image: Website icon]
	[image: Email icon]













				[image: Logo]

	Copyright (C) 2023 The Yolanda Moore Foundation. All rights reserved.


Our email address is:
enquiries@tymf.co.uk
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